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Darlene Standley - Multi-State Management Audit of Amerlcan Water Company Inc
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From:  Susan Larsen <Susan.Larsen@scc.virginia.gov> o

To: "'Darlene.Standley@tn.gov" <Darlene.Standley@tn.gov> 2005 UL -8 P w20
Date: 7/8/2009 2:24 PM

Subject: Multi-State Management Audit of American Water Company, Inc TR.A.DOCKET ROOHM
CC: Ron Gibson <Ronald.Gibson@scc.virginia.gov>

Darlene,

| am contacting you in reference to Chairman Roberson’s June 19 letter to Chairman
Christie of the Virginia State Corporation Commission regarding a management audit of
American Water. We appreciate your offer to have a multi-state review; however, due to our
current workload the Virginia staff is unable to assist at this time. We wish you success in
your review of American Water Company’s affiliate cost allocations.

Susan D Larsen, Deputy Director
Division of Public Utility Accounting
Virginia State Corporation Commission
PO Box 1197

Richmond, VA 23218

Phone 804.371.9729

Fax 804.371.9447
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